
Notice of Budget Review 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Administrator Cindy Komro and 

Chairman Mike Lipscomb will be meeting to discuss the 2025 Town Budget 

on Friday, March 14, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. at the Trenton Town Hall, 1071 

Highway 33, West Bend, WI 53095. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss 

possible capital asset purchases in 2025, including office furniture and 

Department of Public Works equipment. The meeting will begin at the Town 

Hall, and may include a visit to J.L Business Interiors at 515 Schoenhaar Dr, 

West Bend, WI 53090 to view office furniture options. 

Cindy Komro 
Town Administrator, Town of Trenton 

Individual Town Board Supervisors may attend the above meeting. It is 
possible that such attendance may constitute a meeting of the Town Board 
or any of its committees pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village 
Board, 173 Wis. 2d 553, 494 N.W. 2d 408 (1993). This notice does not 
authorize attendance at either the above meeting or the Badke meeting, but 
is given solely to comply with the notice requirements of the open meeting 
law. 

 

Affidavit of posting: This notice was posted on March 12, 2025 at the Town 
Hall bulletin board and on its official website, townoftrenton.wi.gov.  

Cindy Komro, Town Administrator/Deputy Clerk 

http://townoftrenton.wi.gov/

